Good afternoon Big Spring Middle School families!
As we enter into November today, I wanted to send a few reminders.
1. Veterans Day Reminder:  *See attachment.
With Veterans Day approaching in the next few weeks, the middle school community would like to honor any relatives of our students that have served for our country.  We have scheduled an assembly and reception for those family members who would like to participate.  On Monday, November 11th, we will host an assembly honoring our Veterans, followed by a coffee and cookies reception in our middle school commons,  For our assembly, we will be compiling pictures of the Veterans for a feature video.
If you are interested in sharing a picture and/or attending the reception and assembly, please complete this FORM.  Please respond by November 4th with your response.  For an added layer of security for those in attendance, the FORM will ask for the attendee names and birthdates, as we need to enter that information into our safety system prior to the event.  We will have your name sticker(s) already printed when you come to the building.
If you and your Veteran are planning to attend the reception and assembly, be sure to respond by November 4th.  We are unable to take last minute sign-ups for this event according to our Safety Plan.
1. PTO Fall Fundraiser pick-up for LARGE orders will be Wednesday, November 6th from 3-4:30 PM at the middle school.  Smaller orders will be sent home with the students.
1. CPACTC (Vo-Tech) opportunity for 7th and 8th grade students if you are interested.  *See attachment.
1. Links for Parent/Teacher conferences will be sent-out next week.  Conferences fall on the evening of November 25th and throughout the day/evening on November 26th.
1. During the month of November, Principal’s Cabinet will be sponsoring a Hygiene Drive to add these items to our “Dawg Shawp” (used to be called Rachel’s Closet).  The Dawg Shawp houses coats, clothes, school supplies, and hygiene products for our students and families in need.  Students should plan to bring the items into their homeroom, where they will be collected each morning by our students.  *See attachment.  
Thanks for your on-going support!  Have an AMAZING weekend!
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